Our Chinese New Year Meeting was held on Thursday, February 18, 2016, at Dynasty Chinese Cuisine in Toronto. We were pleased to have Mr. Dale Hall, Managing Director of Research at the Society of Actuaries, to be our guest speaker of this event. The topic was "Life Insurance and Pension Systems in China"

Results of Two Research Projects form the Society of Actuaries"

Please see the <u>Presentation Archives</u> section for the slides and audio recording, and the <u>Online Photo Album</u> for photos.

We look forward to seeing you at our next event!